
August 13, 2025

Dear Heavenly Father,
I approach You today with profound gratitude and a heart brimming with love.

Your wisdom, Lord, is a precious gift, and I seek to live in accordance with Your teachings.
“But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, forbearance, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control.”

Lord, I pray that You would help me bear these fruits in my life, for I know that they are a reflection of Your character.
Father, fill my heart with love, so that I may love others as You have loved me.
Help me to spread joy and be a source of peace in a world filled with turmoil.

Grant me patience and kindness to show to those who cross my path, and may I always strive to do good as a testament to Your grace.
I ask for faithfulness, Lord, to remain steadfast in my devotion to You, trusting in Your promises even in the face of adversity.

Please grant me the gentle spirit that seeks to build others up rather than tear them down, 
and may I exercise self-control in all aspects of my life, surrendering my…

You encourage us to “keep in step with the Spirit.”
I pray for the guidance of Your Holy Spirit to lead me on this journey of faith. 

Help me to walk in Your ways, to live by Your Word, and to rely on Your strength.
In Jesus’ name, I offer up this prayer, knowing that You hear and answer the cries of Your children.

Amen.

Mark Your Calendars

Feast of the Assumption
Mass 8:00, August 15

Look Out For the Left Out
August 19

8th Grade Pioneer Cup at PHS
August 21

Picture Day 
August 25

Labor Day - NO School
September 1

Walk A Thon
September 12

8th Grade DC Trip
September 17-19

Stewardship Friday
September 19

Birthday Parties - 
June, July, August, September
September 26

Welcome Back!
I want to take this opportunity to welcome everyone to the 25-26 school year.  
I am so excited to start this year with all of you.  I want to welcome back our 
school families and extend a warm welcome to all of our new families.  We 
are so happy that you have become a part of our school community.  When 
you see a new family, please make sure to introduce yourself and share any 
information you can about our school.

As we start this new year, I would like to welcome new members of our 
faculty and staff to our school community:

Kindergarten Teacher: Mrs. Maria Hoke
3rd Grade Teacher: Mrs. Jessica Borho
7th Grade Teacher:  Mrs. Bethann Pepin

 



Tuition Invoices
Tuition Invoices for the 25-26 school year are being sent home today.  Please check your child’s Wednesday folder for 
this information.  If you have not applied for the Choice Scholarship, you will need to do so as soon as possible.  Once 
you apply, we will be able to reflect the Scholarship on your invoice.

If you choose to pay in 10 monthly payments and have the payments pulled from your bank, you must fill out an ACH 
form.  We have enclosed an ACH form in this week's Bear Facts.   

Choice Scholarship Paperwork
If you have not signed your Choice Scholarship Paperwork, you will need to come into the office and sign.  This needs 
to be done as soon as possible.  

Cash Payments
If you plan to make any payment with cash, we ask that you please bring this payment into the front office.  The front 
office will give a receipt for all cash payments.  We will keep a copy of the receipt and this will be documentation that 
the payment has been made.  If you do not receive a receipt for your payment, then we cannot verify the payment has 
been made.  

School Masses
K-8 students will attend Mass every week on Wednesday.  The masses are student led and a wonderful experience 
for our school community.  Parents are welcome to attend our weekly masses.  

Feast of the Assumption
The Feast of the Assumption, also known as the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, is a Catholic 
holy day celebrated on August 15th each year. It commemorates the belief that when Mary, the mother of Jesus 
Christ, died, her body was taken into heaven to be reunited with her soul. 

Our school mass will be on Friday, August 15th and not on Wednesday.  Again, parents are welcome to attend this 
Mass.     

RiverCity Workwear
Don’t forget that school sweatshirts and PE uniforms must be purchased through RiverCity Workwear. They also have 
some spirit wear available.  Make sure to visit the store in New Albany or visit our online store.

https://www.rivercityworkwear.com/stanthonystore-external
4020 Earnings Way, New Albany, IN 47150

Uniform Reminder
● Khaki bottoms may only be worn by students in grades 5th - 8th grade.  Students in grades K-4th grade must 

wear navy bottoms.  
● Socks must be white, navy, or black.  They must be visible above the shoe.
● Skirts must be no more than 3 inches above the knee and should not be rolled.  

Safe Parish
Safe Parish training at St. Anthony School/Parish in Clarksville, Indiana, is a mandatory program for all clergy, 
employees, and volunteers who work with children. This program, part of the Archdiocese of Indianapolis's Safe 
Environment Program, aims to educate participants on recognizing and reporting child abuse, including physical, 
emotional, and sexual abuse, as well as neglect. The training is crucial for ensuring the safety and well-being of 
children within the parish and school environment.  This training is required of all individuals who work with our school 
children.

Safe Parish Registration
 www.Archindysafeparish.org 

New Users Select the Register button
Passcode/ Organization Code: Archindy2021

https://www.rivercityworkwear.com/stanthonystore-external


Calling All Room Parents
Being a Room Parent is a fun and easy way to be involved with your child’s education.  It allows you to get to know 
their teacher and the children they learn and play with every day.  This is a great way to get involved with our school 
community.  

Each classroom celebrates birthdays in the fall, winter, and spring, as well as parties at Halloween, Christmas and on 
Valentine’s Day.  Guidelines for each event will be provided.

The Room Parents are also asked to help in recognizing teachers and staff at other times throughout the year such as 
their birthdays, Christmas, Teacher Appreciation Week & Parent - Teacher Conferences.

We are sending home a copy of the Room Parent Sign Up Sheet and there is a copy in this week’s Bear Facts.  
Please make sure to sign up to help!

Free and Reduced Lunch
Don’t forget to turn in a free and reduced lunch application for the 25-26 school year.  This application must be turned 
in yearly.  If you received a letter from school stating that you did not need to turn in an application, then your family 
has already been approved for free or reduced lunch.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Stephany 
Tucker.  

Theme for the Year

Fruit of the Spirit



Save the Date
We are very excited to announce that our Walk A Thon will be on Friday, September 12.  We will kick off our Walk A 
Thon on Wednesday, August 27.  This is a fun event for all and is a big fundraising event for the year.  More details will 
follow!

SAS

Shout Out
As many of you may have seen, we had major renovations done to the playground this summer.  This was made 
possible by the donations from our last two Walk-a-thons.  Phase 1 is now complete thanks to the efforts of many 
people.  The Men’s Club were able to remove the majority of the old playsystem.  Mr. Garry Nokes led the scouts in 
removing the rest of the posts that were cemented in the ground.  Before construction could begin on the new 
playground equipment, the land needed to be graded.  This wouldn’t have been possible without Frank Cahill, Joe 
Storz, and Tony Bucy who either loaned or borrowed all the equipment, which included tractors, augers, dump trailers, 
and other heavy equipment. Sean Weigel donated all the concrete from his company to secure the playground pieces. 
The Scout volunteers, Garry Nokes, Tony Bucy, Joe Howlett, Frank Cahill, Shane Russell, Sean Weigel, Joe Storz, 
Jonathan Howlett, Chris Basham, Ken Conklin, and other scout members, finished clearing the site on July 8 and then 
spent every Saturday and multiple weeknights each week for the next three weeks prepping the site and building the 
equipment. They worked tirelessly to finished on August 2, just before the start of the new school year.  In addition to 
this, Carlos Cano built us a balance beam to add to our playground.  We also had SAS alumni, Adam Basham, who 
built the Gaga Pit.  We cannot begin to thank all of these volunteers enough for giving of their time and talent.  We as 
a school community are extremely grateful. 



Drop Off and Pick Up Reminders
We have many new families joining our school this year, so this is a perfect time to go over how we do our morning 
drop off and afternoon pick up.  Please see the diagrams attached.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
call the school office for clarification.

Morning Drop Off
● You may drop off your child on either side of the building regardless of grade level.  Students are to come 

through the breezeway doors where they will be greeted by a faculty member.  

● You MUST enter from Marshall Avenue, please do not enter from the front of the building off of Sherwood Ave.

● If you need to help your child out of the car and/or plan to walk them up to the breezeway doors, then you will 
need to park in an open parking spot before exiting your vehicle.  DO NOT get out of your car in the car line.

● If you arrive after 7:50am, you will need to park out in the front of the building, walk your child into the building, 
then sign them in.  

● If you are coming into the parking lot close to 7:50am to try and beat the bell, DO NOT just drop your child off 
and leave.  It is imperative that you have made sure they made it it into the building.  The doors will be locked 
at 7:50am, and we don’t want any child stranded outside of the building unattended.  

Afternoon Pick Up

● Any family with their youngest child in grades K-2 will pick up their child(ren) on the left side of the Annex 
building (closest to the Parish gym)

● Any family with their youngest child in grade 3-8 will pick up their child(ren) on the right side of the Annex 
building (the side by the school playground)

● Dismissal is at 2:40pm.  Teachers will be outside dismissing students and directing traffic.  Anyone not picked 
up by 2:50pm will be taken to After School Care and there will be a fee for this.  It is very important that you 
make plans to have your child picked up by 2:50pm.

● Parents are asked not to park on Sherwood Avenue and have students come out front to meet them, as this 
creates a safety concern for the children who walk home. If student walkers are picked up by a car repeatedly 
in the front of the building, they will be dismissed to the car line. Parents may then pick up their child from the 
car line.

● Make sure you are pulling into the lanes as far up as you can. Once a lane is full, you will need to pick a 
different lane. Do not block the entrance into the the parking lot as this creates a bottleneck, and we can't get 
all the cars in to park in the lanes.





DO NOT EXIT - THIS IS AN ENTRANCE ONLY

ENTER HERE

EXIT 
HERE

EXIT 
HERE



https://inter-state.com/order








Click Here to Order

https://www.stanthony-clarksville.org/family-legacy-brick-memorials
https://www.stanthony-clarksville.org/family-legacy-brick-memorials


Friar John is in need of more servers, come be a part of a great group!











Are YOU ready for Football season!?! 
Join us at noon on Saturday, September 27th, to watch some college football as we will have Food Trucks available 
on site and multiple college football games playing in the Social Hall. You can bring a cooler with your favorite 
beverages, along with family and friends. More information will be forthcoming, but please plan to attend! 


